On the new version of the PMP website I have divided the "Technique" tab into two parts. In this one I post articles in which I share my knowledge about sound equipment and related fields. I would like to draw your attention to the fact that I have enriched many of them with numerous photos of my own products, which especially concerns materials related to the speakers.

(At this point, on the Polish version of the website, there are multiple articles in PDF format)
So for now, my popularizing achievements include over 50 extensive, richly illustrated articles published by leading national publishers and internet portals dealing with stage technology. Of course, I haven't said the last word in this regard yet, so if there are any more materials by me in the future, I will post them on the website, or provide links to places where they will be available.

Piotr Peto (owner)

